Redmond, Washington 98052

May 18, 2005

Dear Doctor Yousefian,

It was good to see you again these past two weeks; especially, to show all at your office this new smile you helped create. Seeing you and your staff almost made me sad to see my 4+ year journey of orthodontics, surgery & dentistry coming to an end. I feel very fortunate to have had the very best specialist of each during this time.

Dr. Yousefian I would like to take this opportunity to Thank You, not for one thing, but everything you have done for me these past four years on my journey to a great smile. Had it not been for your counseling, guidance and persistence to excellence, I may have missed it all. I will never forget this great gift you have given me. Also, thanks to your fantastic staff, they were always so very kind, helpful and happy to see me again and again.

To anyone you may share this letter with, I would say to them, start now, the younger the better never wait to improve a smile or the functionality of your teeth. If you are an adult, even 63+ as I am, do not let that stand in your way, start today. My bite has never been this comfortable nor have I felt better about my smile. I'm very thankful to have taken that first step on this journey.

God Bless you All

Hary Kallick
Gary Kolbeck